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June 2017
Dear Colleague 

Thank you for your interest in the post of Teaching Assistant required as soon as possible.  
We are looking to appoint a high quality Teaching Assistant to provide learning support for identified students with statements of Special Need, including students with behavioural difficulties.  Your role will be to assist the classroom teacher.  You will need to be able to explain instructions to students and help them carry out the work set.  You will need to have the skills to work with groups of students or with individuals and experience of working in schools or with large groups of teenagers will be advantageous.  The role will require the successful candidate to be able to provide intimate care for a male student and experience in health care would be an advantage – full training will be provided. 
The salary for the role is Local Government Band 2 Point 11 (pro rata) plus fringe allowance of £840. The range for this Band is Point 11-16. You will be paid to work 31 hours and 20 minutes per week (between 8am and 4pm) for 39 weeks per year (including inset) and paid for 44.3 weeks per year (including holiday entitlement). 
Your hours of work will be:
	
	Start
	Finish
	Start
	Finish
	TOTAL TIME

	Mon
	8.30am
	1.20pm
	1.50pm
	3.10pm
	6hrs 10 mins

	Tues
	8.30am
	12.50pm
	1.10pm
	3.30pm
	6 hrs 40 mins

	Weds
	8.30am
	1.20pm
	1.50pm
	3.10pm
	6hrs 10 mins

	Thurs
	8.30am
	1.20pm
	1.50pm
	3.10pm
	6hrs 10 mins

	Fri
	8.30am
	1.20pm
	1.50pm
	3.10pm
	6hrs 10 mins

	Sat
	-
	-
	-
	-
	-

	Sun
	-
	-
	-
	-
	-

	TOTAL
	-
	-
	-
	-
	31 Hours 20 mins


You will be paid to work your 20 minutes breaktime each day.

Debden Park High School was established in 1999.  We moved into a fantastic new building in 2001.  The school became a Trust School in June 2008 and an Academy within The Kemnal Academies Trust in April 2011.   We lead a family of schools as part of the Kemnal Academies Trust.  The school has been given Teaching School status. We work closely with other teams in the Trust and share our good practice.  We are also very excited about our Sixth Form which opened in September 2015 and the new challenges we face.

The school has been graded as Outstanding f by Ofsted and has been honored with three Awards by the Specialist Schools and Academies Trust.  These prestigious awards are for ‘Most improved school based on 5+ A*-C GCSE’, ‘Significant improvement based on 5+ A*-C GCSE’ and ‘Excellence in the specialism.  The school has also been graded as third most improved school in the country and officially recognized by the DfE as being amongst the 100 top performing schools.

If you would like to make arrangements to visit the school, please contact Ms Donovan, on 02084181237 or Donna James, PA to Headteacher on 20084181202.  You are able to see more of the school on our website www.debdenparkhighschool.org.  Due to limited resources and the large number of applications often received, the school is only able to inform shortlisted candidates of the outcome of their application.  

Debden Park High School is committed to the protection and safety of its students and all candidates will be subject to CRB, List 99 Checks and two reference checks as part of the School’s Safeguarding Procedures.   The school also asks that all staff and governors undertake safeguarding training to ensure vigilance and to deter unsuitable people from working within our school.  The school will meet the costs of safeguarding checks and training.   Debden Park High School is an equal opportunities employer.
The closing date has been extended to 23rd June 
I look forward to hearing from you shortly.  

Yours sincerely
Helen Gascoyne
Head of School
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